
26/06/2020 

MR David Kellett 
1102 / 1 Watson ST 
Neutral Bay NSW 2089 
david@woolwichdock.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I wish to support the redevelopment at Manly Boatshed, they have been great supporters of 
the community for 75 years and the proposed development is sympathetic with the surrounds. 

Sent: 26/06/2020 1:20:01 PM
Subject: Online Submission


